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By FAX March 29, 2002 
 
 
 
 
Carol S.Z. Boyd 
Deputy Attorney General 
State of California 
Department of Justice 
Ronald Reagan Building 
300 South Spring Street; Suite 1702 
Los Angeles, CA 90013 
 
Dear Ms. Boyd: 
 
 This letter responds to your March 14, 2002 Freedom of Information Act (“FOIA”) request 
which we received by fax on that date. You requested: 
 

• All documents memorializing, pertaining to, or reflecting communications between the 
ASC [Appraisal Subcommittee] and [DELETION], a.k.a., “[DELETION],” including 
but not limited to correspondence, communications logs, files, electronic mail, etc., from 
1996 up to and including the present. 

 
• All documents memorializing, pertaining to, or reflecting communications between the 

ASC and [DELETION], including but not limited to correspondence, 
communications logs, files, electronic mail, etc., from 1996 up to and including the 
present. 

 
 You attached for our reference a copy of our December 11, 1997 letter to Mr. [DELETION]. 
 
 We have granted your FOIA request. Our document search, however, found only two 
documents, with attachments. The first is the September 12, 1997 letter and attachments which 
we referenced in our December 11, 1997 letter. The second letter is dated July 18, 2001 from 
Anthony Majewski, then Acting Director of California’s Office of Real Estate Appraisers, to Ben 
Henson, ASC Executive Director. We have enclosed copies of these two documents, including 
their attachments. 
 
 Please contact us if you have any questions. 
 
  Sincerely, 
 
 
 
  Ben Henson 
  Executive Director 
Enclosures 
 


